NKU DEPARTMENT OF MATHEMATICS & STATISTICS
MAJOR/MINOR LUNCH 

Join us for the next Department of Mathematics & Statistics
 Major/Minor’s Lunch.
 
When:  Friday February 12, 2010     
11:30am – 1:30pm
 
Where:  ST 343 (the Calculus Lab)
 
All mathematics majors and minors are welcome.  This is a great opportunity to get together with other students and faculty on a very informal basis.  Plus, the food is good!!
 
 
